On Friday, May 10th all physics classes will be going to Oaks Park.  For the seniors, this will be their final exam in physics, and for the juniors it will be a massive lab.  (Worth many lab points - it probably would lower their grade by nearly 10% if they got a zero on it)

We understand that this field trip will decimate many of your classes.  This is our policy for Oaks Park – if they are failing your class (Oaks Park is on a "B" day this year), you have the prerogative to keep them from going.  (i.e. they could get extra help on Oaks Park day, or not fall so far behind)   If this is the case, shoot us an email, and we will not take them on the field trip – they will have to make it up some other way.  They can also miss physics to make up a test or other activity for your class if you wish.

Chris and Tom

If you are curious about the trip you can check out this page on the lab activity:
http://tuhsphysics.ttsd.k12.or.us/OakPark/index.htm

